
 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Althoff, Public Works Director 

 

SUBJECT: Dakota Electric Donation 

 

MEETING DATE: December 18th, 2018 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City received a donation of $200.00 from Dakota Electric to help purchase new lights for the 

Community Christmas Tree. This goes along with the Chamber purchasing $350.00 of lights as 

well. Total cost was $540 for the lights and $160 for the snowflake on top. Thanks to Ace 

Hardware these lights were purchased at a discounted rate. Due to the timing of Deck the Falls 

we had to purchase the lights before the donation arrived. Please accept this donation that helped 

us revive our community tree.    

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

Make motion and accept the $200.00 donation from Dakota Electric to put towards the new tree 

lights already purchased.  

 
 



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2402 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ACCEPTANCE OF A  

DONATION FROM DAKOTA ELECTRIC 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Cannon Falls Public Works Department has received a donation from 

Dakota Electric; and 

 

WHEREAS, Dakota Electric has sent a check to the Cannon Falls Public Works 

Department, and wishes to make a donation of $200.00 to the Cannon Falls Public Works 

Department to be used towards new lights for the Community Christmas tree;   

  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Public Works Director of the City 

of Cannon Falls is hereby authorized to be the fiscal agent and administer the donation on 

behalf of the Cannon Falls Public Works Department. 

 

ADOPTED by the City Council of Cannon Falls this 18th day of December, 2018. 

 

 

      CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

            Lyman M. Robinson 

            Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST: _________________________________ 

                     Lanell Endres 

          Interim City Administrator 


